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Rosemont looking for volunteer firefighters

Written By Brian Lockhart

If you see your local volunteer firefighters going to a call with flashing green lights on top of their vehicle and thought that may be
something you can do, the Rosemont District Fire Department is looking for new recruits.

Volunteer firefighters make up the backbone of rural fire services and routinely attend calls for fires and emergencies.
They serve the community with courage and commitment.

If you are physically fit and think you're up for the job, you can attend an information session to learn more about what it takes to
become afirefighter.

The Rosemont fire hall includes four large bays, offices, training rooms, and a compressor room for self-contained breathing
apparatus (SCBA) refills.

The Rosemont District Fire Department will be holding an information session at its fire hall on Tuesday,Nov. 22.
Thefire hal islocated at 9557167 Line, Rosemont.

The session will start at 7:00 p.m.
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